
Submitter: Julie Walter 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2002 

Dear Members of the Committee, 

 

This bill is disgraceful and I strongly oppose.  Abortion is murder.  The State of 

Oregon  has no right to interfere with parents and our children regarding this gross 

immorality.  This bill promotes and protects abortion and transgender ideology / sex 

change which is appalling.  This is a grave sin and against our Faith.  I urge our State 

leaders to please say "NO" to House Bill 2002. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Julie Walter 

Mother and Oregon resident  


